
SGA MINUTES 

3.18.24 

Attendance 

Officers Sophomores Juniors Seniors Advisors 

Wyatt Aiken Ben Le Yun Ha Mia Brown Mr. Barry 

Saku Cui BoKyeong Kim Bake Johnson Omar Hernandez  

Joe Sherrod Derek Ricafort Novita Whillock Dori Do  

Andreea Trifas Liana Jayasena Haylie Ledding Ugie Alilonu  

Lex Mroczko Jacob Kim Katie Smith Caroline Wiggins  

Jeeah Kim     

 

Pledge of Allegiance 

Opening Statements 

Hello, everyone! The agenda was distributed. Let’s move to the reports from our officers. 

Parliamentarian, Jeeah Kim 

The quote of the day is “Why fit in when you were born to stand out.”-Dr. Seuss. Jeeah reminds 

us that non-conformity is not something to be afraid of; vote and act in favor of what you believe 

in. Don't be afraid to be who you are.  

Sergeant at Arms, Lex Mroczko 

School Spirit Committee is hosting a corsage event Friday at 7:00. Caroline said there will be a 

separate corsage-making event Thursday for those leaving Friday to set up Prom. School Spirit 

Committee will be hosting more events such as a pool party and Wind Down Week May 6-9. 

Secretary, Andreea Trifas 

If anyone has any suggestions for Goody Bag items for this term, please let me know! 

Treasurer, Joe Sherrod 

Overall, there has been good progress for the yearly budget. Some clubs have not used their 

budgets. Joe has reached out to clubs for those who have not used their budgets and the money 

will be reallocated to School Spirit Committe or Activities Committe. 

 

 

Vice President, Saku Cui 



Prom is this Saturday, March 23rd. Tomorow, Saku will announce general info for students. 

Friday night Activities Committe and other SGA members will help set up the dance. Permission 

forms are due Wednesday, March 20th. If there are any escort changes, please let Dori know. If 

you are an underclassman that needs transport to the dance early, please fill out the form on 

senior teams. Escorts must be at the dance at 6:20. We will enlist the help of other SGA members 

to clean up the dance. 

President, Wyatt Aiken 

Tommorow, Andreea and Wyatt are meeting with Dr. Hoyle to talk about the 

Mural/Beautification initiative. The mural will be on the cafeteria wall, and the dragon design 

spells out ASMS. In terms of Mega Musical Chairs progress, the date is set for May 5th. The 

Young STEM Leader Invitational is progressing, and we are still hearing back from teachers 

about availability. 

 


